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Request of the Department of Anthropology for Inclusion in the  

Division of Professions 
 
 
Motion 

The Executive Committee of the Division of Professions approved the inclusion of the 

Department of Anthropology in the Colleges of Letters & Science as a member of the Division 

of Professions, alongside existing affiliations with Arts & Humanities and Social Sciences.  

 

 

Rationale  

This request is based on departmental changes reflecting the ongoing professional expansion of 

the field of anthropology. The professional applications of anthropology in areas such as Cultural 

Resource Management and Museum Studies have long been part of the programs we offer to our 

students, and we are developing those programs further with anticipated additions to our faculty 

in this and coming years. The scholarship of these faculty may find a better fit in the Division of 

Professions. 


